Public Hearing for Tim Winter's Application for Special Use Permit and Site Plan Review at West Shelby Rd.

July 2, 2019

Planning Board members

Zoning Board Members

Kirk Myhill, Chairperson

Craig Lacey

Brad Pask

Larry Szatkowski

Larry Hill Teresa Wilkins Sharlene Pratt

Teresa Wilkins

Marian Fry

Jerry Velesko

Patty Bushover

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Kirk Myhill read public notice for public hearing. Kirk opened the meeting to the public for comment. Jessika Bulera, a neighbor, stated she has no objections with the pond along with Sherry Wheatley's mailed in response of no objections with Tim's pond application. The application was sent to Orleans County Planning board for review back in May with no objections or stipulations.

Larry Hill moved to close the Public hearing, seconded by Teresa Wilkins, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask Secretary